
 

 

                                                                                                                            15 March 2024 
 

       w/c 18 March -Week 2 
 

A huge thank you to the parents/carers who met with us during our first ever Parent Forum. The focus was 
behaviour however it provided us with an opportunity to gain parent/carer views on a wide range of topics. The 
feedback we received on the new Behaviour System was very positive overall, with a few suggestions made to 
improve it even further. Following the forum, we have discussed the feedback and as a direct result will be making 
the following changes: 
 

• Y7/Y8 sets will be reviewed for the Summer term  

• A proposed change to the reception area to make it feel more welcoming - coming in September 2024. 

• A review of staffing levels at lunch to ensure further supervision of students. 

• Uniform consultation feedback being reviewed for potential changes for September 2024. 

• A change in communication system so parents/carers can access everything through one portal - coming 
in September 2024. 

 
We value parental contributions so please attend our future Parent Forums. The next topic will be 'Reporting to 
Parents/Carers' with our Assistant Principal Mr Read, look out for more information regarding this, next half term. 
 
 

 
 
Message from Mr Stevenson  
 

Mobile Phone Policy – Today we sent a letter home via email to 
parents/carers outlining our change in Mobile Phone Policy which 
will be implemented after the Easter break.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

“Would you know how to support a friend who came out as trans or non-binary?” 
 

 
 

 

• 26 March – Year 11 Parents Evening/Journey to Excellence, 4.00pm – 7.00pm 
  



 

 
Royal Shakespeare Company visited HHS recently to read about the performances and look at the photos go to 
our news story.  
 
PTA Lottery Results click here 
 
 

 
This week Mr Earl met with a fabulous group of students for 
hot chocolates, for more information read the news story. 
 
 

 
 

Y13 Parents Evening  
Thursday 21 March 4-7pm to book appointments please click here https://hellesdon.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

 
Follow us on Instagram hellesdonsixthform #YourNextStep  

https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/hellesdonhigh/news-and-events/hhs-news/royal-shakespeare-company-visits-hhs
https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/hellesdonhigh/parents-carers/hhs-pta/pta-lottery
https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/hellesdonhigh/news-and-events/hhs-news/hot-chocolate-with-the-principal-1-2-3-4-5-6-7
https://hellesdon.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

